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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA ON VERIFICATION BY INTERNATIONAL OBSERVERS OF THE FORTHCOMING GENERAL ELECTIONS

PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA
Organization of American States
Washington, D. C.
M12-OEA-F.1.1
No. 508 508-03

Washington, July 24, 2003
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that I have received instructions from my Government to see to it that the various OAS organs and permanent missions and observers are advised that, in the face of the regrettable events that occurred today in my country, the Government of the Republic of Guatemala is steadfastly resolved to ensure that the forthcoming general elections are held in a climate of peace and that they are upright and transparent, under the verification of international observers.  Attention should also be drawn to President Alfonso Portillo’s political resolve to turn the leadership of the country over to whichever citizen was victorious in the elections.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Victor Hugo Godoy

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
His Excellency 
Raymond Valcin
Chair of the Permanent Council 
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C.
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